Johns Hopkins Community Physicians, Inc. Michael Crocetti, MD, MPH Chief of Pediatrics 3100 Wyman Park Drive Baltimore, MD 21211



Dear Parents,

JHCP Vaccine Statement

We firmly believe that all children and young adults should receive all of the recommended vaccines according to the schedule published by Centers for Disease Control and the American Academy of Pediatrics. Because we are committed to protecting the health of your children through vaccination, we strongly recommend that all of our patients be vaccinated unless there is a medical contraindication determined by the clinical provider. Delaying or refusing vaccines goes against expert recommendations and goes against our medical advice as providers at Johns Hopkins Community Physicians.

Sincerely,

Michael Crocetti, MD, MPH

Chief of Pediatrics, Johns Hopkins Community Physicians